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From the Secretary’s Desk 
 

Greetings from the Secretaries Desk.  

I hope this newsletter finds you doing 

well.  Don’t forget that 2018 dues are 

due and payable by January 1st, 2018.  

We still have a few that have not 

remitted their dues.  If you are having 

financial hardship and unable to pay 

your dues, please contact me.   Also, if 

you have an address change, email 

change, or phone number please let me 

know so I can update my records. 

  

Remember that the last meeting of 

the month the Eastern Star prepares 

and serves our meal. Come out and 

show them how much we appreciate 

them doing this. 

 

Brethren, let’s keep our Brothers and 

families in our prayers that are sick. 

Brother Jack Elvin recently had a 

double by-pass and is recuperating.     

 

At our last stated meeting R.W.B. 

John Pace presented two of our 

brothers with their 50-year pins.  W.B. 

Jerry Bradshaw and W.B. Terry 

Hatridge in an open ceremony.  Also, on 

that night we conferred two second 

degrees.  The ladies of the Eastern 

Star prepared and served dinner that 

was enjoyed by all.  We thank them 

very much for their support. 

 

Don’t forget that this month’s pancake 

breakfast is on Mother’s Day.  Bring 

your family and treat her to a great 

breakfast.   

Also, the last meeting of the month, 

Tuesday May 22nd, the Eastern Star 

will be doing a fish fry for our meal 

before our meeting with Charlotte 

Root heading up the fish frying.  Hope 

you can come out and enjoy great food 

and fellowship. 

 

Respectfully and Fraternally 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website information: 

 

Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
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Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge 

#680 for 2017-2018  
   

W.B. Fred Ybarra W.M. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, S.W. 

Bro. Harry Mackey, J.W.  

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

W.B. Greg Yoder, Treasurer 

R.W.B. John Pace, Chaplain 

W.B. Kenny Adkins, Marshal  

Bro. Loren Oden, S.D. 

Bro. Terry Bible, J.D. 

W.B. Ross Anderson, S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 
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More from your Secretary: 

 
Brethren for those of you that receive 

your correspondence by email, you 

should have received an email with 

instructions to access the Grand Lodge 

Masonic database.  With this access 

you can make changes to your address 

and contact information, along with 

many other things that are available 

via the web site.  If you have any 

problems with accessing or setting up 

your access, please let me know.  I will 

be glad to assist you.   

 

This month’s pancake breakfast 

will be held on Mother’s Day.  Bring 

your family and enjoy a great 

breakfast.   

 

Brethren, we have a pancake 

breakfast on the second Sunday of 

each month.  This is a fund raising 

event, where the funds are used 

for the maintenance and upkeep of 

our lodge building. We need your 

help, with setup, cooking, serving, 

and last but not least the cleanup.  

Remember the Brothers that 

arrive early to begin cooking, are 

pretty tired by the time it comes 

to cleanup and we need everyone to 

pitch in and help.  Table Rock 

Lodge #680 has a beautiful lodge 

building and many hours went into 

the building of this lodge and we 

want to keep it up and in good 

shape. So if you are able, come out 

and help us with this event each 

month. 

 

On the Tuesdays, that we do not 

have a lodge meeting there are a 

few brothers that come to the 

lodge hall to practice ritual. Any 

Mason is welcome to come.  If you 

would like to learn floor work, go 

over memory work or opening and 

closing the lodge you are welcome.  

We begin at 6:00 P.M. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in 

lodge. 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

 

 

PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY 

 May 13th, 2017 

 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND 

NEIGHBORS FOR ALL YOU 

CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled 

eggs, bacon, sausage, 

hash browns, biscuits & 

gravy, juice, and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in 

preparing the food as 

well as serving. Extra 

special help is needed in 

the cleanup! Don’t let 

just a few do all the 

work come out and do 

your part.  Funds go to 

the upkeep and 

Maintenance of our 

Lodge. 

 

May Dates to 

Remember: 
 

Thurs. May 3rd Scottish Rite 

Valley Council meeting at Table 

Rock Lodge #680 – with Fish Fry 

 

Tues. May 8th Stated Meeting 

Sun. May 13th Pancake Breakfast 

  Mother’s Day 

Tues. May 22nd Stated Meeting 

Mon. May 28th Memorial Day 

May Birthdays 
 

May 12 Timothy Butts 

May 21 Shawn Mayr 

 Kevin Collier 

May 25 Jesse Bonner 

May 29 William Vaughn 

 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
 

Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 
 


